
Truckee police chief taking a
turn in local kitchen
From running the police department to advocating for global
causes, Truckee Police Chief Nick Sensley has another talent
up his sleeve.

Sensley will connect with his New Orleans roots while whipping
up Mardi-Gras style culinary creations when he takes to the
Dragonfly kitchen as guest chef Nov. 11. This event coincides
with Sensley’s last day serving the town in his official role
as chief of police. Sensley is leaving to be a consultant with
Humanity United, a global peace building organization based in
Washington, D.C.

Reservations for guest chef evenings are strongly recommended
– (530) 587.0557. It will be a $48 prix fixe menu.
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